
 
Post Agenda for October 1, 2024 

Regular Convention & Visitors Bureau Meeting 
 
Members Present: Marcy Kernea, Vice-Chairman 
 Tammy Roberson, Director 
 Ron Henderson, Director 
 Earl Henderson, Director 
 Ronal Graham, Chairman  
 
Members Absent: None  
 
 
  
Also Present:   Mark Vaughn, City Manager 
 Nicki Lundeen – City Clerk 
 Hannah Grider, Public Information Associate 
 Juliette Grant, Events Committee 
   

1. CVB voted to approve the minutes from September 3, 2024 

2. CVB voted to approve raising the budget for a total of $18,722.00 

3. CVB voted to have the City Manager get quotes in $10,000.00 increments 

($20,000, 30,000, 40,000 and 50,000) to see what can be added to the “light 

show”. 

4. CVB voted to budget $500.00 for the purchase of pumpkins for Fall Family Fun 

event. 

5. CVB voted to approve the renewal of the Lamar billboard. 

6. CVB voted to approve the renewal of the Plainview billboard. 

7. CVB voted to approve purchasing 10 slanted cantilever with shade sails with the 

contingency of the participation of career academy. 

8. CVB voted to adjourn.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


